ST FACHTNA’S PARISH NEWSLETTER ADRIGOLE					Fr Noel Spring 087 2935969
email: Adrigole@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Parish Newsletter on the web at www.dioceseofkerry.ie
Sunday 25th August – 21st  Sunday in Ordinary time. 
Please pray for all those who died recently and those whose anniversaries occur at this time. May they rest in peace.
	DATE
	TIME 
	MASS AND PRAYER SCHEDULES

	
Sat 24th

	8pm
	For the repose of the souls of:
· Sheila O’Sullivan – Downey, Faha
· Nan O’Grady (Birthday remembrance)
· Joseph and Theresa Harrington, Bawn
· Mike Joe and Helena O’Sullivan 
· Deceased members of the O’Sullivan family Kieltrasna
· Jim O’Halloran, Douglas.

	Thurs 29th
	 
	No Mass


	Sat 31st 
	8pm
	For the repose of the souls of:
· Sheila O’Sullivan-Downey, Faha
· Eileen O’Sullivan, Cork
· Bernie Ryan, Limerick
· Margaret Collins, Limerick. 
· Connie and Peggy Sullivan, Kealigolane


Priest on Duty for the Beara Deanery: Fr Liam O’Brien 087 3480050

Parish Office: Please note office hours are Thursday evenings from 5 to 8pm. From Friday 6th Sept, Office hours will be Friday mornings from 9.30am to 12.30pm.  

Parish Office: Any notices that you wish to have included in the newsletter please email them to adrigole@dioceseofkerry.ie or drop them into the office no later than 5.30pm on Thursday. Thank you. 

Be part of the St Bernadette Relic Pilgrimage in Ireland: In 1858, Our Blessed Lady appeared 18 times to a young girl, Bernadette Soubirous in Lourdes. Bernadette died in 1879 and was later canonized in 1933.Her relics will journey on pilgrimage to Ireland for the first time, from September 4th to November 5th, taking in every diocese in the country. In Kerry, Our Lady & St Brendan’s Church, Tralee will be where the relics can be venerated on Friday September 13th and Saturday September 14th. More details later.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Caha Centre: Walk and Talk Picnic for family Carers  on Wednesday 28th August in Eyeries 11am - 1pm. We will provide picnic food. Please bring treats and fruit to share. Meeting at O'Sullivan's Shop at 10.45am.This is a no fee event but donations would be greatly appreciated. Booking is essential so please contact Annmaire (Caha Centre) 02760909 or Alvina(Beara West FRC) 02770998. Parent and Toddler Information Session will be held in the Caha Centre Adrigole on Sat.7th Sept 10am - 12noon. Look out for posters and Facebook posts. "Save  the Date"  Beara Bash in the Berehaven Lodge Friday  4th Oct 12.30pm-1pm. 

Beara ETB: will be holding an open day on Friday 30th August from 11am - 2pm. Please come along to find out information on a range of courses including computers, sewing, textiles, cooking, gardening, crafts, art, English class, literacy and Irish classes. If you are not available to attend but are interested in attending a class, please contact Noreen on 086 8239147 for more information.

Reflection: A Student's Prayer for a New School Year. Lord Jesus, we ask for Your help as we begin this new school year. Allow us to experience your presence in the many blessings You put before us. Open our eyes to the new challenges and exciting opportunities that this new school year brings. Open our hearts and minds to new friends and new teachers. Give us a generous spirit to be enthusiastic with our studies and courage to accept new opportunities. Help us to be attentive to teachers and let us experience Your presence in new friends. Jesus, inspire us to do our best this year! Amen
